CHAMORRO EXHIBIT
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The opening of the Hinenngen Chamorro exhibit scheduled

for Saturday, March 1, 2014 at Government House has been
rescheduled because of uncertainty with the weather. Governor
Eddie Calvo and First Lady Christine M.S. Calvo encourage all
Guamanians to be safe throughout the weekend and to be aware
of hazardous weather conditions.

The Governor and First Lady remain excited to host the Chamorro
heritage event and invite all Guamanians and visitors to join them
for the rescheduled opening event. The Hinenngen Chamorro
exhibit will officially open to the public at Government House on
Friday, March 7, 2014 at 10 a.m.

For more information about Hinenngen Chamorro, please call 475-
9353.
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